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February 20, 2024 
                      Sent via email to sdias@gamingarts.com 
 
 
Shane Dias 
Gaming Arts, LLC 
323 Orville Wright Court 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 
 
 
RE: Submission #3126 Keno Optima and #3127 Bill Validator and Bill Validator Software 
 
Dear Mr. Dias, 
 

 We recently reviewed submission #3126 Gaming Arts Keno Optima and #3127 Bill Validator and Bill 
Validator Software. You remitted a deposit of $2000.00 for submissions #3126 and #3127. We 
calculated the costs for our review, which totaled $10,374.40 for submission #3126 and $2736.00 
for submission #3127. You are required to pay the balance owing of $8,374.40 for submission #3126 
and $736.00 for submission #3127.  A copy of the detailed billing is enclosed. 
 

 You may pay the fees through My Account or send a check for these amounts to our business office 
at P.O. Box 42400, Olympia, WA. 98504-2400. If you make an electronic payment, please note that 
the fees are being paid for submission #3126 Gaming Arts Keno Optima and submission #3127 Bill 
Validator and Bill Validator Software; if you make a payment by check, please include a copy of this 
letter with your payment. 
 

 If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Rancour at 360-486-3447 or 
Michelle.Rancour@wsgc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dan Wegenast 
Agent In Charge 
Tribal Gaming Unit 
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